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To: Ways and Means Full Committee 

From: Natural Resources Subcommittee 

Re: HB 2268 Relating to underground storage tank fees 

 

Senator Frederick: “HB 2268 adjusts fees for underground storage tanks subject to 

permit requirements. Fees will increase to $195 for the calendar year 2018; $245 for the 

calendar year 2019; $295 for the calendar year 2020; and $325 for the calendar year 2021.  

Revenue from these fee adjustments is assumed in the budget bill for the Department of 

Environmental Quality. 

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends HB 2268 be reported out do 

pass.” 
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